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Greetings from near and far, 

I hope the turn of 2021 into 2022 has treated you all fairly. For our current
delegates, the winter term passed just as quickly as it began and spring
term started this week. Over winter term, the 22s tapped 33 new
delegates, of whom short biographies will be posted on the alumni
Facebook page soon. Thank you to all of the 22s who worked very hard to
make tapping and inductions personal, memorable, and magical for the
new class. In this edition, we will also discuss dues and donations to the
C&G Society, which were delayed last fall, upcoming elections, and
tentative dates for Spring Feast. 

Many Fields, 

Brenna Gourgeot '18 (Lady Pleiades the Elder) 
Secretary - secretary@casqueandgauntletsociety.org 
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Spring Feast 2022

At long last Spring Feast returns!

Spring Feast 2022 will bring continuity
and familiar celebration back to C&G.
Plans are still being finalized, but the
tentative information is below: 



Date: Mid May (likely May 14th)
Time: Late lunch or Dinner
Where: On campus as a catered event
Attire: Semi-formal

Current delegates will be honoring
peer-nominated, alumni stories where
our fellow knights have upheld the
objects of "Love, Fellowship, and
Service." Please submit your peers'
stories through the following link for
nominations.

Please RSVP to Spring Feast 2022
through this Google Form.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScCQLTsaVaDPdeJyWXaFrI7vyr_czz9mg43bqqAu772VntTLA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeEmGsv-OyslT7Wyn6QmjrFzlP8o4pjrSpfGwQmSiPuEgS-mg/viewform?usp=sf_link


That has a certain ring to it, doesn't it?
The 22s inducted 33 new delegates in the
class of '23 this winter term. Some Board
members were able to meet the
incoming Knights at their first meeting
on the first night of Spring Term. More
details about these incredible round
table members to come. Better yet,
welcome them in person at Spring Feast! 

Viva la 23s! 
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The 2021 and 2022 Dues and Donations collection is now live.
Thanks to Steven Tseng '95 (Board Treasurer) and Connie Lu '22 (
Student treasurer), we are in good standing for the rest of the year. 

The Board's main financial focuses at this moment are to make the
Castle accessible to students again, alumni communication,
support the current delegates, and organize Spring Feast and
Homecoming.

Both PayPal and mail-in contributions are collected directly by
Doug Chia '93 (Board President) and Steven Tseng. Remember,
your donations are tax deductible up to $5,000.  A very sincere
thank you goes to those who have already sent their dues. You are
all very appreciated.  
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Dues and Donations

paypal.me/VivaLaCG
Casque and Gauntlet

Senior Society 
P.O. Box 913

Hanover, NH 03755
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Elections... already??

Annual Alumni Dues & Donations

- First five years out of college..... ($25-$49) 
- More than five years out ...........($50-$199)
- Order of the Round Table.....($200- $499)
- Order of Merlin ....................... ($500-$999)
- Order of Excaliber .......... ($1000 or more)

Yes, the first Historian and Student and Alumni
Engagement Coordinator Positions have one year terms,
followed by three year terms after that. However, before

candidates can run, we need an elections committee.



We need the 1 student volunteer and 1 general body
member to run a fair and democratic elections committee

for 2022. Lena Martinez-Wolfinger '08 (Historian) will be
the 1 board member to also help organize the elections. 



It is a short term time commitment of 2-4 hours per week
for three months or less. Please read this interest form to

find out more details about the positions. 









Interested in Running?
Please fill out this form to nominate yourself or peers.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfA-tkPoGDwuZeuyxyXmEVTPcqUl-cFCsiLsxP8uSFXeRyX7w/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe6WnqA-dJzyotlgSLpbvWFhS_nJ2PvoKGQqMXAK8pPz_3Yvw/viewform


For events and announcements, we are always on Facebook. If you haven't
already done so, please update your communications preferences to "just
email" to save paper and mailing costs! Send mailing preferences to
alumnirecords@casqueandgauntletsociety.org.

The bulk of our costs as an organization lie with dead end emails and paper
mailing costs. Remind a friend and fellow alum to update their preferences! 

Save paper & Save money
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Many Fields | Many Crowns

Comments and Queries

Between the C&G Society financial goals, elections,
and Spring Feast, there are bound to be questions
for the Board. Please do not hesitate to send
questions to
secretary@casqueandgauntletsociety.org or reach
out over social media.

mailto:alumnirecords@casqueandgauntletsociety.org

